
 

 

Wednesday 29 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Important Christmas Update 
 
Just to remind you it is Christmas Jumper day next Friday. We are raising money for Save the 
Children, donations can be made on the Arbor app., under the school shop. We welcome all 
children to wear something festive. We are also holding a competition for the best home-made 
festive outfit! Prizes will be handed out by Mrs White.  
 
The Following week, we are all taking part in the Dove House Rudolph Run! Sponsor forms will 
be handed out to children this week. Please can all donations be added to Arbor. I have added set 
amounts on the school shop that can be multiplied to total the amount you need to add. If you 
have any questions regarding this process, please ask.  
 
Christmas dinner day will be Wednesday 20 December. The option for this will be the Roast 
dinner. The children will each receive a Christmas Cracker!  
On the last day of term, Thursday 21 December, the children can wear their Christmas attire! 
Each class will have a special afternoon planned for them.  
 
The Christmas performances are taking place in the last week of term. Please book tickets by 
clicking on the following links. Please can we ask that each family has a maximum of two adults, 
this is due to space in the Church and the School Hall. All bookings will need to be made by Friday 
15 December. Please ensure no children under school age are brought to any of the 
performances. Thank you.  
Book HERE for the EYFS Christmas Productions 
Book HERE for the Key Stage One Carols at the Church 
Book HERE for the Key Stage Two Carols at the Church. 
 
Some of you may be aware that there is an author who lives in the village. She visited school a 
few years ago at Christmas when her first book was released, Santa’s Lost Button. Kirsty-Louise 
Garbutt is returning to Keyingham Primary School on Friday 15 December. She will be reading 
her new book; The ELF.B.I., to Foundation Stage and Key Stage One.  
Kirsty-Louise has kindly given the parents of Keyingham Primary School some discount on her 
new book, and Santa’s Lost Button. If you would like to purchase these books, please click here - 
Shop | Perfect Reasons | Perfect Reasons Publications The Discount code is ‘keyschool’. When 
entering the delivery address, please add ‘Keyingham Primary School, Russell Drive Keyingham, 
HU12 9RU’, and Kirsty-Louise will bring them with her on the 15th December. We will then hand 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUNFlIMVRSUFJTNk1KRVNaU1RVUkQzQ0JKWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUN0s5Nk5CVzZTVVVEVFlWMENKOUZLUVBISC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUNk5KSThNTUZMWEhOREUyMFI5WUFUUkJTNy4u
https://www.perfectreasonspublications.co.uk/shop


them out to parents at pick up time.  
 
If you have any questions, please email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk  
 
PTA Christmas update: 
 
Some of you may already be aware that the PTA are organising a school disco at the village hall 
on Thursday 21 December. The Disco for EYFS and Key Stage 1 will be 4pm-5.20pm. The Disco 
for Key Stage 2 will be 5.40pm-7pm. The Tickets are £3.00 per child. To book tickets please 
email keyinghampta@outlook.com  
 
On Thursday 7th December, the PTA will be holding a Christmas shop in school. This is aimed at 
children who would like to buy a present for their family members. Children should not bring in 
more than £5.00 with them. The items will be priced at £1.00, £1.50 and £2.00. Each class will 
take it in turns to go to the school shop.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please email keyinghampta@outlook.com  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Richardson  
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